E FRAZIER SCHOOL DISTRICT

pennsylvania

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Pennsylvania School Climate Survey
April 26, 2024

Dear Frazier School District Parent / Guardian or Community Member:

The Frazier School District is taking part in the Pennsylvania School Climate surveys
provided by The Pennsylvania Department of Education. The survey asks several questions
about school climate and measures three main domains: Social/Emotional Learning, Student
Support, and Safe and Respectful School Climate. These free online surveys are intended to
provide school teams with data to support improvement efforts. The surveys yield an overall
school climate score and subscores in the domains which have been shown, through research,
to play a role in student learning and development. More information about the surveys
including a webinar about the surveys can be viewed at: http://www.paschoolclimate.pa.gov/

Data is anonymous and cannot be linked back to individuals, the survey has been designed to
allow schools to look at how different subgroups of students are experiencing the school
learning environment. This information is useful for educators who are using multiple data
sources to identify and address inequities in their schools.

Please COMPLETE ONLY ONE SURVEY based on where you feel that you best identify.
(ie Parent/Guardian or Community Member). We would like all surveys submitted by May
10th.

If you are a parent / guardian of a student that attends school in the Frazier School District,
please click here to complete the parent/ guardian survey.

If you are a community member that resides in the Frazier School District, please click here
to complete the community member survey.

Thank you for your input,

Michael V. Turek

Frazier School District Substitute Superintendent
(724) 736-9507
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